
 

Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time   -  9th July 2017   

Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry Parish Newsletter 
           Parish Priest:  Fr. Harry Bohan  086-8223362           Sacristan:  Kilmurry AnneMarie Sheedy      Secretary: Puff O’Connor  087-2204820 

           Contacts:            Parish Office  061-713682           email: office@sixmilebridgeparish.ie           website: www.sixmilebridgeparish.ie 

We extend our sympathy to Phyllis Frost on the death of her brother 
Tim Toomey R.I.P.  Hill Road and Donegal who died during the week. 
Also to the Quinlan Family on the death of Mike (Jnr) R.I.P. in Kilkenny. 
We remember all our loved ones and especially those  whose   

anniversaries occur at this time. May they Rest in Peace.         

            Mass times: Tues. - Thurs.  10 a.m.    Friday 7 p.m.  

   Rota Next Weekend       Readers               Eucharistic          Altar 
                                                                             Ministers         Servers 
   Sat.     15th   7.00 p.m.       Mike                          C                     A 
   Sun.    16th  10.00 a.m.      Carmel           Aideen/Aoibhe       E 
   Sun.    16th  11.00 a.m.       David                        A                     A 

Parish Office 

Mon - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12.00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 

Baptisms  take place at 12.00 Noon on Sundays in 
Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sat. 8th 
Sun.9th 
Sat. 15th 
 
 
Sun. 16th 
 

 7.00 p.m.  
11.00 a.m. 
 7.00 p.m. 
 
 
10.00 a.m. 
11.00 a.m. 

Kathleen Corbett 
Joe + Marjorie Devanney 
Vincent Whelan 
Frank Keogh 
Tom Reidy 
Christy Farrell 
Bridie Kiely 

Thank You to Beechwood Grove Resident’s Association 

who organised and helped in any way for Mass last week.  

Over 55"s Exercise Classes continue in Sixmilebridge 
G.A.A Clubhouse on Friday mornings 10.00 am- 11.00 am. 
Classes are a combination of chair yoga and gentle yoga  
exercises focussing on bone strength, flexibility and mobility of 
all joints. € 6.00 per class. Contact   John Conroy 087 6666927 
Information Sought on the Liddys of Kilmurry, Rosroe, Knock-
nalappa, Roslara, etc. Any photos, articles or  information 
forthcoming will be very much appreciated. Items will be han-
dled with care and returned. Please contact Seamus on 061 
368238 / 087 2323397 or email seamusliddy@gmail.com 
 

“Best of Luck” to the Clare Team and all involved  in  
Munster  Final in Thurles this Sunday. 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Easing Our Burdens 

God never gave a burden to a back that couldn’t carry it.  That 

was a saying a  lot of us were brought up with.  The back was 

made for the load - that was another.  And up to a point that is 

true.  But tragically that is not always the case.  Where do most 

people find comfort now or relief.  Certainly in the wrong 

places for some.  Different places for others - religion,  

spirituality, prayer, counselling, partners, a fried, a doctor, a 

priest. 

Where do children find comfort and strength to carry their  

burdens?  A child’s first  language is their utter and unequivo-

cal trust in their mother or father.  They bypass friends, even 

compassionate brothers and sisters to turn to their parents.  A 

child who is over  burdened and tired wants nothing more than 

to creep into their mother’s lap and stay there.  That’s what 

today’s  Gospel reminds us, - where do we find comfort and 

consolation - in the lap of  the God who  is father and mother 

to us. 

Recently I  got a  Novena of Surrender from a woman.  It 

touched into things that weigh us down.  Sometimes we might 

not be able to cope with these or find it very difficult.  What 

we are hearing in the Gospel today is why do you confuse 

yourselves by worrying?  

Jesus tells us - “Leave the call of your affairs to me and  

everything will be peaceful.  I say to you in truth every act of 

true, blind, complete surrender tome produces the effect that  

you desire and resolves all difficult situations.” 

 

Pray ten times …. 

“O Jesus, I surrender myself to you, take care of everything.” 

Sixmilebridge G.A.A. Club   Lotto  
Numbers  drawn  1   12   19    31     

Next Jackpot  €4,800 

 Society of St. Vincent de Paul  
would like new  

members to join the local group 
of  

Sixmilebridge  and  
Newmarket-on-Fergus 

Please call 
086 - 3024238 

Bridge United Development Draw June  Winners 
€350 – Moloney Fox Consultants   €200 – Dinny Walsh 
€100 – Maureen Gallagher  €50 – Joan Deegan  
€50 – Damien Loughnane 
Next Draw will take place in Gilly’s Bar on Saturday 29th July 

Bridge United AFC – Official Opening of Grounds 
Bridge United AFC will officially open their new grounds and 
Club house on Saturday July 15th. 
F.A.I CEO John Delaney will be on hand to cut the ribbon at 
15.00pm.    Bridge United will play Limerick FC at 15.15. 

Bridge United 50
th

 Anniversary Dinner Dance 
Tickets for our 50th Anniversary Dinner Dance on the 15TH 
July will be available for purchase every Tuesday & Thursday 
between 8-9pm from the Clubhouse. The commemorative 
event will take place in Bunratty Castle Hotel. 
Tickets are limited so we encourage anyone interested to 
purchase early to avoid disappointment. 

Fr. Harry’s Phone Stolen 

 

Fr. Harry’s Mobile Phone was stolen from his car during Mass 
last Sunday week.  As a result he has lost all his numbers.  He 
would appreciate if any of his regular  
contacts would text him with number so that he can build up his 
contacts list again. 
We encourage everyone to be please be careful about leaving 
belongings on show while your car is parked  
outside our Churches.  Please be aware and vigilant. 

                  

 
       HAPPY  HOLIDAYS! 
  

Now that both our  schools have 

closed,  people will be taking to 

the hills, beaches and to the air.    

We wish everyone a safe, restful 

and 

  Happy Holiday  

tel:087%20232%203397
mailto:seamusliddy@gmail.com

